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Do you meet the
updated standards of 
proficiency?
The HCPC standards of proficiency have been updated. If you are a
HCPC-registered professional, you’ll need to meet the standards as far 
as they relate to your scope of practice. 

There are updates to the standards for all HCPC-regulated professions, and 
updates that apply to specific professions. The main areas with changes are:

You can download all the standards, access useful resources, catch up 
on webinars and find out how to contact us on the HCPC website. 

The updates are effective fromThe updates are effective from 1 September 2023

Further centralising the service user

Registrants’ mental health

Equality, diversity and inclusion

Leadership

Digital skills and new technologies

Promoting public health and preventing ill-health

www.hcpc-uk.org/updated-sop


